
Shuttle bus Services
After Thursday, October 1st 

The shuttle bus serviceｓ will resume on October 1st.
The survices may be suspended depending on 
the COVID-19 infection status.
Please check the operation schedule and the time
table on the website below for updates.
HP（http://www.ritsumei.ac.jp/infostudents/shuttlebus/）

●Please wear a mask when boarding the bus.

●The maximum number of passengers is 24.
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